
 

As 2021 is fast approaching, it couldn’t get here soon enough!   We 
wanted to pass along our sincere thanks to our residents for your 
ongoing support and understanding throughout this past year.  We 
have struggled through many challenges with the COVID-19 virus, 
not knowing what is ahead of us, but trying to put this behind us.   
Hopefully, we look forward to our residents a full calendar of events 
and festivities to enjoy and participate in. 
 
Mayor and Council wish you a healthy, happy and prosperous New 
Year. 

 
Mayor Paul Medany 

 


